MAERSK
LINE, LIMITED

Date: September 4th, 2024
To: Whom it May Concern
Re: Letter of Recommendation for Karynn Marchal

Maersk Line, Limited
M/V Maersk Iowa

999 Waterside Drive
Suite 1600

Norfolk, VA 23513

It is with great enthusiasm that I write this letter of recommendation on behalf of Karynn
Marchal. I have had the pleasure of sailing with Karynn aboard the Maersk Towa from July
2023 until September 2024 where she served as Chief Officer. Karynn is a highly professional
and effective leader who is well liked and respected by the crew.  She trained as Relief Master
under my command and has proven herself to possess excellent judgement, ship handling skills,

and professional knowledge.

[ highly recommend Karynn as a candidate to sail as Relief Master. 1 firmly believe that Karynn
has what it takes to be an exceptional Master and a great asset to your company.

If I can be of any further assistance, or proved you with any further information, please do not

hesitate to contact me.
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